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May 11, 2012

Mr. Jonathan Holtom, P.E.

Division of Air Resources Management
Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Mail Station 5505

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: JEA
Northside Generating Station (NGS)
Project No. 0310045-034-AV

Dear Mr. Holtom:

On January 13, 2012, JEA submitted a request to obtain authorization to co-fire
wood chips in the coal and petcoke-fired boilers at the above referenced facility.
JEA requests that this request, as identified as Project No. 0310045-034-AV, be
withdrawn and closed.

Pursuant to your conversation with Jay Worley, JEA Director of Environmental
Programs, JEA will submit an air construction permit application in the next few
weeks which will include a revised request to co-fire wood chips in the NGS boilers,
as well as additional specified requests.

Please do not hesitate to contact Jay Worley at (904) 665-8729 if you have any
questions or require any additional information.
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ames M.Chansler, P.E.
Chief Operations Officer




